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SECRETARY

April 16, 1985

Mr. George H. MecDonald, President
Freeman Chemical Corporation
Post Office Box 247

Port Washington, Wisconsin 53074

Dear Mr. McDonald:

Thank you for your letter and the attached press release regarding the
Freeman Chemical Corporation’s plans to build a hazardous waste disposal
incinerator. I appreciate being informed of your company's plans.

As you know, I have been concerned for some time that the state does not
have a licensed hazardous waste disposal facility., 1 had discussed at one
point the possibility of the state building such a facility. I share your
concern for the need to reduce whenever possible the volumn of hazardous
waste which we landfill. To that end, I support your efforts to build a
state of the art incinerator. By copy of this letter I am asking Lt. Gov,
James Flynn, Secretary of the Department of Development, and C. D.
Besadny, Secretary of the Department of Natural Resources, to make sure
that the Freeman Chemical Corporation continues to receive the full
cooperation of the state in a prompt fashion.

Once again, thank you for notifying me of your plans. If you or your staff
should have any additional questions, please contact Bob Bartlett of my
staff, who assists me in these matters.

Best wishes.

Governor
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Senator Joseph Strohl
Senator Donald Stitt
Representative. Susan Vergeront
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